Email from Caroline Stovell to all CKMP Staff 					21/06/2023


Dear all at CKMP, 

I hope you're all ok. Apologies for the late issue of this email.

I have some updates and important reminders to share with you. 

Celebrations and Farewell:
Let's make CKMP's last day a memorable celebration of CKMP's time with BrisDoc! Lunch is provided and some of our head office team will be visiting.

 Please join us for the opportunity to bid a fond farewell to Jane and Tauheed, who have both been an integral part of the Practice since BrisDoc came along in 2018. 

BrisFest Tickets:
We have 10 tickets left for BrisFest! It will be great to see as many of you there as possible so please book your place and pay with the details in this link. Tickets will be distributed on a first-come, first-served basis.

BrisDoc Celebrates Bristol Pride 2023:
Join us on Saturday, 8th July at 10 am for Bristol Pride 2023. BrisDoc will be taking part in the Parade, and your presence will be fantastic. Show your support for the LGBTQ+ community and enjoy an empowering day!

TUPE 1-1 Meetings:
If you haven't scheduled your TUPE 1-1 meeting yet, please do so through Jane or Hayley as soon as possible. These meetings are essential for a smooth transition.

One Medicare Paperwork:
Please complete your paperwork for One Medicare if you haven't already done so. It's crucial for your transition. Contact your line manager or employee reps if you need any assistance.

Please reach out if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Caroline

Dr ​Caroline Stovell

Deputy Medical Director - Practice Services
General Practitioner
Health and Wellbeing Lead
Transformative and Leadership Coach (ILM 7)

BrisDoc Healthcare Services
 
T: 07976 970695
A: Unit 21, Osprey Court, Hawkfield Business Park, Whitchurch, Bristol, BS14 0BB
[image: ][image: ][image: ]
 [image: ]

image4.png
BrisDoc fFiuifis=

Supporting Pride

Because inclusivity leads to better healthcare




image1.png
BRISTOL INNER CITY PCN




image2.png




image3.png
MINDFUL
EMPLOYER




